ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION BRYN MAWR COLLEGE THE DEANERY BRYN MAWR, PA.

September 27, 1962

Dear Mr. Ferrater-Mora:

I wrote yesterday to the president of the Baltimore Club, Mrs. Franklin Allen, 308 Overhill Road, Baltimore 10, that you were perfectly willing to be guest speaker at their club meeting on November 19th. Mrs. Allen will get in touch with you directly about the time of the meeting, and the train which she would advise you to take.

Your expenses for train travel will be paid, of course, by Bryn Mawr College. Please submit a bill to the Comptroller.

We are grateful to you for agreeing to be Baltimore's speaker.

Sincerely,

Mrs. B. Herbert Lee

Alumnae Secretary